
Click Here for Brother David's March Newsletter

Click Here for the Middle States Parent Survey

THE SPRING MUSICAL: THE SOUND OF MUSIC
WAS SIMPLY AMAZING, CONGRATS TO ALL.

I ask that you help us out by taking the parent Survey as we prepare for our site visit with the
Middle States Accreditation Association. We already have over 700 families who have
assisted us with this project.

http://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/BDA-Newsletter-March.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1m4XbU1gCU6sPjCo5jpUtt0pROMwLo4Oce6ThthCDmWg/edit?usp=drive_web


Congratulations to many of our Seniors who have been accepted to the Nation’s Service
Academies.

Library News

We have updated the “Accessit” App to our new Library Logo. If you are looking on your iPad
for our Library Webpage - please search “Library” if you don’t see the app on your homescreen.
Students, Staff and Faculty are invited to share their poetry with us throughout the month of
April. If you wish to have your submission shared on our library displays, please complete this
form to submit your work. We welcome you to stop by the Library and pick up some great
reads before you head out for break! Don’t forget to check out SORA if you prefer to read an
ebook, listen to an audiobook or check out a host of magazines!

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Saint Anthony's Library

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK (other than water) ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE
LIBRARY

Spring Sports Season has Begun!!!!

Coming Soon……
Principal’s Dinner: April 13
Fathers’ Guild Father/Daughter Dance: April 20
Spring Art Show: April 26, 27
Choral Concert: April 26
Instrumental Concert: April 27
Senior Antics Night: April 29

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Spring Tours are available on the website.

https://forms.gle/XesZSHdTWRaZfzDZ6
mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://na.accessit.online/STA19/#!resources/searchresult
https://friarathletics.org/


Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions Office.



We have Students and Faculty preparing to receive the Sacraments this Easter.

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

The Spring Musical, The Sound of Music was just wonderful. I
congratulate the Cast, Crews, and Pit Orchestra for all of their hard
work and dedication to this endeavor.Bishop Barres was here for the
Friday Might performance and was just amazed at all of the talent,
dedication and effort. I especially thank the Faculty and Staff for all
of their hard work to make this production ever so memorable.

Our Third Marking Period will soon end. I ask that every student and
parent please check Infinite Campus to see your progress.

We are now in the midst of Holy Week and will soon experience the Passion, Death and
Resurrection Of Our Lord Jesus Christ. It is my prayer that you will avail yourselves of the beautiful
liturgical services this week.

Be certain of a place in my thoughts and prayers for you and your family this week as we celebrate
the beauty of the Easter Season. Let us always remember that we are Easter People and our Song
is ALLELUIA !!!!!! HAPPY EASTER !!

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
https://mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org/

